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Dear Mr. Mrs

My name is Danielle Francisquini, Im resident in Talbot Road, Malahide, and would like
to estate here my deep concern about the consultation for night flights. We already find the
noise disrupting at nights, specially having 2year old twins that always are awaken by the
noise. We already noticed that there are helicopters flying late in the night in the area and a
estrange vibrating kind of noise that I wonder if its from the planes or from the quary. 
Therefore my family and I are against the increase of night flights, for the quality of life
and sleep.
Thank you so much for giving the opportunity for the local residents to express how they
feel about it.
Kind regards
Danielle




